
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: KPB Assembly President 
Members, KPB Assembly 

FROM: Kelly Cooper, Assembly Member 
Willy Dunne, Assembly Member 

DATE: October 10, 2024 

SUBJECT: Resolution 2024-_____, Authorizing the Mayor to Issue a Letter in Support of 
South Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area Board Resolution 2024-09    
Supporting an Alaska Clean Water Act Grant Application for Planning and  
Design of a Trail within the Anchor River State Recreational Area (Cooper,  
Dunne)  

During the South Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area Board (SAB) meeting held on October 
10, 2024,  the SAB voted to support an Alaska Clean Water Act Grant from the Alaska Department 
of Environmental Conservation that  would contribute to wellness in the service area.   

This grant would  provide funds to plan and design an inclusive outdoor recreational trail serving 
users of all ages and abilities and  connecting the Silverking Day Use Area to the Slidehole Day 
Use Area within the  Anchor  River State Recreation Area as outlined  in this resolution, and have 
requested assembly support (SAB Resolution 2024-09, attached). 

Your consideration of this resolution is appreciated.  
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